
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Nareit Foundation Presents $72,548 Grant to Institute for Human Services to 
Improve Quality of Life for Residents at Kahauiki Village  

Project Will Enhance Water Utility Services for 129 Families, 568 Residents 
Living in 144 Affordable Housing Units  

HONOLULU – Sept. 28, 2022 – The Nareit Foundation today presented a grant of $72,548 to the 
Institute for Human Services (IHS) that will be utilized to improve the water utility services for the 144 
affordable housing units at Kahauiki Village.  

Located at 2475 N. Nimitz Highway in Kalihi Kai, Kahauiki Village is an affordable housing community 
for formerly homeless households. There are 129 families and 568 residents currently living at Kahauiki 
Village, comprised of 278 adults and 290 children.  

The grant will be utilized to pay for the complete replacement of blackwater pump floats serving all 
housing units that are needed to maintain a clean and healthy water utility system for sanitation needs. 
The replacement project became necessary due to the increased capacity of families living at Kahauiki 
Village. None of the improvement costs for the pump float replacement project will be incurred by the 
village residents. The project will begin soon and is expected to take four to six weeks to complete.  

IHS Executive Director Connie Mitchell cited the connection between the purpose of Kahauiki Village 
and the Nareit Foundation grant. “Kahauiki Village is a community that was built by our community to 
give residents and families who once faced homelessness a place to live free of worry. This grant is 
funding an important quality-of-life project that allows these residents to continue living in a safe and 
clean environment where they can raise their kids and work toward a better future.” 

The IHS grant is funded by the Nareit Foundation, a Section 501(c)(3) organization, and REITs 
operating in Hawaii as part of the Nareit Hawaii Community Giving Initiative, which supports affordable 
housing projects provided by nonprofits like IHS.  

Nareit President and CEO Steve Wechsler presented the grant to IHS, along with Nareit Senior 
Executive Vice President Tony Edwards and Nareit Hawaii Executive Director Gladys Quinto Marrone. 
“The commendable work being done by the Institute for Human Services and this project for Kahauiki 
Village shows how the support of our REIT members is making a crucial difference at enhancing the 
lives of people who live, work, and raise families in the communities we serve,” Wechsler said.  

Marrone commented, “Kahauiki Village is one of Hawaii’s heartwarming success stories in providing 
solutions and opportunities for families, working adults and kupuna to escape homelessness and live in 
a safe and secure home and community. We are proud to support IHS with this essential home 
improvement project that is helping hundreds of our fellow residents to have a better life today and 
strive for a brighter future tomorrow.” 
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Hawaii REITs are long-term property holders that own, renovate and manage affordable housing 
projects, commercial buildings, medical facilities, shopping centers, logistical spaces and warehouses 
for small businesses, cell phone towers, public storage facilities, and hotels. For more information about 
the support of nonprofit affordable housing projects and other charitable causes by the Nareit 
Foundation and Nareit Hawaii, please visit www.nareithawaii.com.  
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